
 

Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council Meeting of 2 March 2006 

3. WORKS, TRAFFIC AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE – REPORT OF 14 NOVEMBER 2005 
 
 The Board considered the report and accompanying recommendations of the Committee’s 

14 November 2005 meeting. 
 
 3.1 OPERATION NORTHERN – MS RUTH LEVERSEDGE 
 
  The Board noted that the Committee had agreed that Val Carter, Mike Wall and Andrew Yoon 

would work with the Community Board Principal Adviser and Ruth Leversedge to consider a 
proposal to present to the Committee on local initiatives in support of the Community Alcohol 
Action Programme (CAAP) Road Safety Project. 

 
  Clause 9 of this report (Part C) records other decisions made by the Board. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


